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Comments: Allowing private individuals to keep cabins in designated Wilderness should NEVER be allowed. The
U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent.
Personal residences, however seasonally used, undermine the ecological integrity of designated Wilderness
areas by disrupting animal interactions critical to finding habitat and modifying mating behavour. Let Wilderness
be Winderness. Changing current policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.



